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Cuban Exiles Raise $3,000 
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MIAMI, April 20 (UP -.2k 
14-man committee from Miami's 
Cuban exile colony has raised 
between "$3,000 and $4,000" to 
aid four Miami area men who 
pleaded guilty to breaking 
into the Democratic party's 
headquarters in the Watergate 
complex in Washington last 
June. 

The money is deposited in 
five accounts, one in the name 
of the "Miami Watergate 
Defendants' Relief Fund" and 
one in the name of each of the 
four men. They are Bernard-L, 
Barker, Eugenio R. Martinfz,- 
Virgilio T. Gonzalez and Frank 
A. Sturgis. 

Reinaldo Vergara, spokesman 
for the committee, said that 
none of the money had come 
from the Committee for the 
Re-election of the President 

The four men are now in 
jail in Washington, awaiting 
sentencing. 


